SAFEGUARDING MEETING FOR ALL PARENTS



As part of the continuous promotion of the safe and positive use of digital technology for children and young people at Aloha College Marbella we would like to invite all parents to a presentation by Simon Snell (Safeguarding Consultant and former Head of the Devon and Cornwall Police Child Exploitation Unit, UK) on "Keeping Your Children Safe Online – Risk, behaviours, technology, advice and resources."

This presentation shall include:

- The latest technologies and trends around Internet use by children.
- . The way we use the Internet compared with children.
- . Advice around gaming, apps and social networking.
- . The use of the mobile phone.
- . What impact does the Internet have on children and how much time do they spend on it.
- . Radicalisation, sexting and pornography.
- . Advice on what to do and where to find resources.
- . Your own digital footprint.

Please note that due to the nature of the content children can not attend.

ALOHA COLLEGE MARBELLA